
 

 

 

 

 

20 October 2017 

 

Clarification to Update – Lithium Operations 

Mineral Resources Limited (ASX: MIN, “MRL” or the “Company”) refers to its announcement 
earlier today. 

The Company clarifies that the last bullet point on page 2 of that announcement should read: 

“Both production and export of DSO at Wodgina is tracking in accordance with expectations and 
MRL will export at least 4.25Mt of DSO from Wodgina during FY 2017/18.”   
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For further information, please contact: 

Simon Rushton 
Joint Company Secretary   
Mineral Resources Limited  
T: +61 8 9329 3600 
E:  simon.rushton@mineralresources.com.au 

   


